Page 1 of 1

Copy of letter No. 2855-GTI 59/10518, dated 9-4-1959, from fthe Chief Secretary to Govermment
Punjab te gll Heads of Departments ete, in the Punjab.

Subject —lnstractions relating to the grant of casnal leave.

Lam directed to invite areference to Punjab Government letter No. 10873-G-52,31794, dated
9-12-52 and to say thatthe question regarding the maximum amount of casual leave which should be
permissible to class four Government servant of the State Government including those paid on the
contingent billduring a calender year, has been considered by Government After carefulconsideration of the
matter it has been decided that the existing discriminating against such employees viz member ofclass [
ITand III sefvices in the matter of casual leave should cease to operate. So henceforth they will be
entitled to casual leave viz 20 days in a year asis« ITand IT, They will also be governed by the same
Instructions, Inrcgard to the amount of spell etc. asare applicable to the later category of officials,
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